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Please click on the link below to learn more about UGA’s leave policies and resources for expectant and new parents:
https://hr.uga.edu/employees/training/work-life-balance/caring-for-your-family/resources-for-parents/expectant-and-new-parents/
To learn more about your individual options for parental leave, please contact SPIA's Human Resources representative, Shelly Terrazas, at 706-542-1881. In addition, UGA Human Resources will provide answers to many of your questions. Please speak to a Benefits Counselor at 706-542-2222 or email your questions to benefits@uga.edu. 




